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MICHIGAN BOARD OF EXAMINERS IN MORTUARY SCIENCE 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION  
 

The Michigan Board of Examiners in Mortuary Science has cancelled the meeting scheduled 
Wednesday, October 7, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. via Zoom.  
 
Copies of this notice are posted: 
 
 Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs, Executive Office 
 Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs, Corporations, Securities & Commercial 
 Licensing Bureau, Licensing Division 
 www.michigan.gov/mortuaryscience  
        
Dated:  October 6, 2020 
 
All meetings are conducted in accordance with Public Act 267, as amended, and are open to the 
public.  Further information concerning any meetings may be obtained from the Corporations, 
Securities and Commercial Licensing Bureau – Licensing Division at (517) 241-9221. Changes to 
the above schedule will be posted in both the individual agency and the Executive Office of the 
Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs. 
 
All meetings and hearings are conducted in accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act 
of 1990.  Meetings and hearings are held in buildings that accommodate mobility-impaired 
individuals and accessible parking is available.  Individuals attending the meeting are requested to 
refrain from using heavily scented personal care products, in order to enhance accessibility for 
everyone.  Information at this meeting will be presented by speakers with some printed handouts 
available.  A disabled individual requiring additional accommodations for effective participation 
in Department activities should call the Licensing Division at (517) 241-9221 to make the 
necessary arrangements. To ensure availability of the accommodation, please call at least one week 
in advance.   
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